Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
'jlovegrove @postandcourier.com' <jlovegrove @postandcourier.com>
Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

9/28/2017 2:42:28 PM

RE: Email Archives

Jamie,
Here is a google drive folder with the pst files. https://drive.google.com/open?id=0B-xzmgNIvgrxZm5FRGtwYUd6UUk

To open the files, download and save to computer. From in the outlook program, go to file > Open > Open Outlook
Data File, then navigate to the file like you would normally. The file should appear as an outlook archive inbox below
your inbox.

Please let me know once you’ve retrieved the files from Google so that | can remove them from Google.

Best Regards,

Catherine McNicoll

Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Catherine McNicoll

Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2017 2:30 PM
To: 'jlovegrove@postandcourier.com’

Cc: Danny Varat

Subject: Email Archives

Good Afternoon Jamie,

Attached you will find several email archive files, each contains a few emails from each month from February to May.
Although in my account and Danny Varat’s there were a few emails from after the Lieutenant Governor ascended to
his office and before February 15t, they were few and none that | could release without thoroughly reading. | believe
the LtGov account and Kevin Bryant Account became active on February 15t when we physically moved offices. | have
included an archive file for four accounts but we have had three other employees. As you will see on the attach png
files, | have archive files for them as well and end of employment archive files for Tori Beth and Hayden. The July
Archives run from the start of the account to July 3rd. The August Archives are for the employees who left at the end
of July and they capture the emails from July 3 - the end of their employment.

We ask that while you may use these emails to verify our archiving procedures that you not publish any of the
contents without first informing us.

Please let me know if you have any issues opening the files.

Best Regards,

Catherine McNicoll

Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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